
Andrew, 
Thank you for the follow-up. I would be glad to provide feedback.   The dispensers are so much more 
durable than the plastic ones.  These dispenser perform well and are true to your marketing of being 
tamper resistant.  No one has gotten inside or used one for self-harm.  

We chose the dispensers for the stainless steel make and tamper proof design.  Additionally, they have 
not rusted are durable and cleanable as well.  I have not found a product on the market that equals 
yours.   
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